TRUSTPOWER COMMUNITY AWARDS

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Sharon Ogden, DDI 354 1705

The purpose of this report is to advise the Community Board of a report that went to the Strategy and
Finance Committee on 15 July 02 regarding a partnership with the City Council and Trustpower for its
national “Trustpower Awards” (see report). This report was adopted by the Council at its
25 July meeting.

Staff
Recommendation: 1. That the report be received.

2. That the name of the Board’s Community Awards be changed to the
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Service Awards.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer's recommendation be adopted.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


